
 
 

January 23, 2017 
Announcement 1301 

 
Attention Provider Types 30 and 83:   

New Federal Regulation Requiring the Use of an Electronic 

Visit Verification (EVV) System for Personal Care Services 

H.R.34, the 21st Century Cures Act, was signed into law on December 13, 2016.  This law requires that all states 

implement an Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) system for Medicaid-funded Personal Care Services by January 1, 

2019.  The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will have a Public Workshop to discuss the EVV 

federal requirement, as well as the requirement that each individual Personal Care Attendant obtain a National 

Provider Identifier (NPI).  All Personal Care Services providers are encouraged to attend. 

Date:  March 14, 2017 

Time:  2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Location: TBD 

The Public Workshop Agenda, including locations, will be posted 14 days prior to the workshop on the DHCFP’s 

Public Notices webpage at:  http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Public/Home/  
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